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REMINDER – NO PARKING ON SCHOOL HILL THURSDAYS  
 

 
SPORT RELIEF RED 2018– FRIDAY 23 MARCH 2018 
 

On Friday 23 March everyone can come to school dressed as a famous sports star or 
wearing sports gear in aid of Sport Relief.  We would be grateful if children could bring 
in a voluntary donation of up to £1.50 towards this fundraising event. 
 

In addition we are inviting all children to take part in a special sport themed 
competition.  Be creative and draw a picture or write a story, poem or report about 
any sport or sporting event (real or fictitious).  Please bring your creations into school 
on 23rd March.  All entries should be named and have a 20p entry fee attached.  There 
will be a prize for the best entries in Key Stage 1 and in Key Stage 2. 
 
NEW HEAD BOY AND HEAD GIRL 
 

We are pleased to announce that Barnaby Partington and Chloe Chambers in Oak Class 
are the new Head Boy and Head Girl at St John’s.   We would like to congratulate 
Barnaby and Chloe and wish them every success in carrying out their new role.  They 
are both a great asset to our school and will represent the school at events during the 
year.  
 
KS2 FOOTBALL CLUB – TUESDAY 13 MARCH 2018 
 

Unfortunately Football Club will not take place next Tuesday because the football 
coach has a prior commitment.  Mr Yelland had intended to run the session but he 
now has to attend a course on this date.  Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 
SCHOOL REPORTS 
 

You will receive your child’s school report and parents evening appointment letter on 
Friday 9th March.  Upon receipt please confirm that you have received the report, 
along with any comments, and also return parents evening appointment slips by next 
Wednesday 14th March at the latest. 
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SPORTS REPORT BY BARNABY PARTINGTON – FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

On the 6th March 2018, our football team played a tournament at the Angmering 
School. The team was Toby Luke (GK), Christian Waller (CB), Barnaby Partington (CB), 
Thomas Feist (CM), Miles Skelding (RW), James Speed (LW), and Joseph Collis (ST). 
First, we played Georgian Gardens, which ended 0-0; Miles and Joseph had some near-
misses and Toby made an astounding save. Throughout the tournament, Miles kept 
having near misses, but eventually scored his goal in the 5th place play-off. In the 
second match, we had another 0-0 draw, our striker and wingers had some near 
misses. In our last group game, we lost 2-0. However, we turned things around in the 
5th place play-off; winning 2-0! Overall, everybody played extremely well despite the 
freezing-cold temperature! 
 
FINDON VILLAGE SWIMMING POOL 

Findon Swimming Pool Committee would love you to join us at our Dinner, Dance and 
Auction to raise monies for the Findon Village Swimming Pool, taking place on 
Saturday 24th March at the beautiful Cissbury Barns, Findon Village. 

Tickets are £28 per person, which includes a 2 course evening meal followed by coffee 
and chocolates, along with a complimentary bottle of red and white on each table. 

Anyone wishing to join us for the Auction only can do so for £5. 

There’s a wide range of auction items, from beauty treatments, to accommodation 
abroad and performance car experiences and much more. All proceeds from the 
auction go towards the ongoing running costs of our lovely swimming pool. Tickets are 
available from the Butchers in Findon, Julia’s Kitchen and the Village Shop and Post 
Office. 

Please share this message with your friends as we would love to make this event a 
success and raise vital funds for this fantastic community resource. 

 
 
 


